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Dear Families, 

We hope you had a lovely half 
term break. It has been so 
lovely to see all our children 
come back really settled! 

Resource donations needed! 

 Welly boots - we really needs some bigger sizes eg, 9, 10 and 11. If 

anyone has some old ones in good condition, please send them our way! 

 Child sized umbrellas 

 Large, clean empty plastic bottles.  

 Any baby equipment we could add to our home corner, baby cups, rattles 

etc. 

 Newspapers 

Safeguarding  

One way children learn to keep themselves safe at Balham 

Nursery is to say when they don’t like something. We teach 

children to hold their hands up and say, ‘Stop, I don’t like it!’ 

 

Remember we always like to hear about children’s interests at home or special 
events. Please feel free to share a photo by emailing it to: admin@balham-
nursery.wandsworth.sch.uk  

Balham Book Club 

Balham Book Club is a book borrowing 

scheme. Encourage your child to choose a 

book that they like. Write the title of the 

book under their named page in the file 

and take it home to enjoy. New children 

will be decorating their own book bags next 

week, so that they can take their books 

home in style! 

Thank you for your patience during this period of transition for 

the admin team. We extend a very warm welcome to Gema, 

who is new to the admin team and doing an amazing job. If 

you have any questions regarding invoicing, dinners, 

admissions, 30 hour codes and reporting sickness, please 

speak to Gema in the school office! 



Primary School Transfer 

If your child is in their nursery year, is time already to think about applying for a 
place at a primary school. You should complete an application for a primary 
school place if your child’s date of birth is between 1st September 2018 and 
31st August 2019.  

The closing date for applications to primary schools for admission in 
September 2023 is Sunday 15th January.    

It is really important to get your application in by this date or it will be 
considered as a ‘late entry’ and your child will be placed on the reserve list. 

The most important advice we can offer is that you visit at least two and ideally 
three schools which are within fairly easy travelling distance. You will want to 
feel when you make your choices that your child would be happy in the 
reception class and would continue to thrive in the school until she/he is 11. 
We urge you strongly to look at more than one school. To make your initial 
visits, look out for school open days but you can also ring schools to make an 
appointment. 

Primary School Applications  

Monday 14th November  

                               AM: 9:15 - 9:45                    PM: 1pm - 1:30 

Choosing a primary school and applying for your child’s Reception 
place, advice with Jo, in the Family Room 

Term Dates 2022 

  First Day Last Day 

Autumn 1 6th September 21st October 

Half Term 24th October 28th October 

Autumn 2 1st November 16th December 

Dates for your Diary 

School Photographer: We have a photographer coming 

into school on Tuesday the 8th of November to take 

individual photographs of the children.  

If you would like a family or sibling photo the 

photographer will be able to take them from 8:30 – 9 am 

for morning children and from 12:30 - 1pm for afternoon 

children.  

Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Will be on the week of the 14th November. Sign up sheets will go up next 

week. Speak to Laura or Fiona for more information.  

TALK WANDSWORTH 

Building Resilience for Stressful Times 

Session for parents on Friday 11th of November, 9am in the Family 

Room 

Coffee morning and afternoon with Natalie (our Social 

Worker) on the 15th November at 9am and 1pm, in the 

Family Room 



Support Available: 


